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Im not sure whether anyone has been in touch with you or your colleagues at RFC last night or
this morning but | have been advised this morning that a decision was taken late last night by

B - Cr B th-t the Rangers fane zone proposal will not go

forward to licensing for consideration.

Glasgow Life are therefore obliged to honour this decision, as such are unable to grant
permission to use lbrox Football Complex.

| also understand that the_ has been advised of this decision.

The Licensing & Regulatory Committee meeting scheduled for Mon gth Aug 2018 has therefore
been cancelled.

Where this leaves us for the other 3 dates i dont 100% know but i suspect that with the Community
Council objection still "live" for 6-months then there wont be much leeway until after the New Year.
Hopefully by that time there will have been significant engagement from RFC with the local community
and Councillors with a view to addressing some of the wider Match Day concerns they raised at the
Community Council meeting last month. That groundwork may pave the way for a Fanzone at the tail
end of the 2018/19 season?

I will keep you up to speed as/when i hear anything else on the matter from my superiors but you will
need to cascade to- to put all plans on hold for install etc.

I'll call you next week as I'm on Annual Leave until Monday.

Regards

Sent from my LG Mobile





